Welcome Back!

Dear Fourth Grade Families,

I hope you are enjoying your summer; it's definitely going fast!
As much as I love summer, I am very excited to begin a new school year!

Supply List

- (2) Different Colored Highlighters
- (2) Single Subject Wide
 Ruled Notebooks
- (2) Two Pocket Folders
- Inexpensive Headphones

About Me

My name is Mrs. Konwinski and this is my second year teaching at Stone Valley. Before moving to Huntingdon, I taught 5th grade for one year in Cresson, PA as well as Pre-K for three years in Alexandria. I have a German Shepherd named Dingus, and a German Shepherd/Blue Heeler mix named Kona. My husband and I have chickens, rabbits, and honey bees at our house.

I really enjoy doing anything outdoors, especially kayaking on the Juniata River and taking our boat on Raystown Lake. I also enjoy spending time with my family. I have 4 brothers, 1 sister, 9 nieces and 3 nephews and we were all able to go to Deep Creek, Maryland for a family vacation this summer.

I hope you soak up the rest of the summer sunshine and are ready to have a great school year! If you have any questions, feel free to email me at ekonwinski@stonevalleyccs.org.

Thank you! Mrs. Konwinski